
 

Office of the Registrar: Tezpur University 

 

Notification 
F.19-14th Convo/2016 (Acad)/2283 

Dated: 2nd March, 2017 
 
 

This is for information of all concerned that the XIV Convocation of the 
University will be held on 7th April, 2017 at 11.30 a.m. Candidates who have 
qualified for the award of degrees/diplomas after the XIII Convocation held 
on 25th June, 2016 may apply for participation in the XIV Convocation. The 
candidates willing to participate in the convocation are required to send their 
confirmation afresh in the prescribed format available on the website 
www.tezu.ernet.in by 20th March, 2017. 
 
          

Sd/-  Registrar  
      Tezpur University 

 

Form for confirmation 

 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1kAgGmdhkgz8HDqPsJmRF9wXyFHmhpBqpMkSbzl4xbOE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1kAgGmdhkgz8HDqPsJmRF9wXyFHmhpBqpMkSbzl4xbOE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1kAgGmdhkgz8HDqPsJmRF9wXyFHmhpBqpMkSbzl4xbOE/edit?usp=sharing

